
Dear dancers and families, 
Christmas Spectacular show costumes are being distributed for our upcoming show! We have 
been facing the supply and demand issues along with our costume companies. As you have 
noticed some of the costumes will be a little different than what we had originally hoped for. 
The reasoning for this is because of back order. Factories do not currently have enough workers 
to get costumes made and distributed in enough time. So unfortunately, when we received 
word that some of the costumes were on back order, I quickly did everything possible to pick 
out all new costumes that were in stock and in the sizes that we needed for those classes. All of 
the costumes are absolutely stunning! I thank you so much for your understanding and being 
patient with us as we navigate through these issues that arise. Any costumes that have not 
come in by your class time, our staff will have those costumes at the theatre on the day of dress 
rehearsal. 
 
Thank you, 
Rebekah Blythe 
Owner/ Artistic Director 
 
Here are some quick costume reminders… 
 
ALL DANCERS… 
• Hair in proper ballet bun… no whispies or colored hair accessories…boys hair nicely combed back 
• No nail polish 
• No underwear under tutus… boys tight under garments or dance belt 
• No jewelry 
• Stage makeup recommended… stage lights wash out dancers 
• CDC recommended SKIN TONE face mask… no mesh… all attendees must be masked per William and Mary 

policy 
 
Ballet… 

• Pink tights… Boys white socks 
• Pink ballet shoes… boys black ballet shoes 

 
Tap… 

• All levels 1A and up tan tights… Pre/1 Tap pink tights 
• Black tap shoes 

 
Contemporary/ Lyrical/ Jazz… 

• Tan tights 
• Jazz- Tan Jazz Shoes 
• Contemporary/ Lyrical- Barfoot/footies 

 
Hip Hop 

• Tan tights… Boys black socks 
• Black Jazz Shoes 

 
Musical Theatre 

• Tan tights 
• Tan jazz shoes 


